

MEMORANDUM

Date: December 4, 2018

From: Staci M. Williams, Associate Director, Tomah VAMC

Subj: Use of parking spaces for overnight parking

To: Karen Dahl, Manager, VSC Corporation

The Tomah VAMC is requesting the use of three (3) additional parking spaces for overnight parking at the LaCrosse River Valley Outpatient Clinic. These parking spaces would allow for overnight parking for the CWT-TR program.

Staci M. Williams
Associate Director
Tomah VAMC

APPROVE/ REJECT

Kour Dall

Karen Dahl Manager VSC Corporation